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Dear Sirs,

I am seriously concerned by the continuation of the planning for thousands of houses on largely green belt land
to the south of Warrington. I don’t know what is required for these plans to be stopped.

As far as I understand, Green belt is classed as such to protect it from being built upon or developed. The
character and environment- air quality, noise levels and appearance of the area will be changed from a semi
rural area with beautiful green areas and countryside on our doorstep to an area that is overcrowded, with poor
travel infrastructure and like one large urban sprawl. Once done this cannot be undone.

There are areas within Warrington centre that would benefit from development and thereby using existing
transport infrastructure and enhancing the town centre. These areas are not green belt and building upon them
will not change the character of those areas which are already town centre/ urban.

Please take seriously the concerns and objections that are being expressed by so many.

Yours sincerely,

Anna Powell

Sent from my iPhone




